
 

 

 
 

 
09 November 2020 

Our Ref : Exploitation & Vulnerability Training  
Your Ref:  
 

Education Telford & Wrekin  Exploitation & Vulnerability Trainers 
Bridgnorth Police Station, 

The Wheatlands, 
Bridgnorth 

WV16 5BD 
Direct Dial: 101 ext 7704208 

Email: 
TrainersWDBC@westmercia.pnn.police.uk  

 
Dear Head teachers/DSL’s, 
 

Exploitation & Vulnerability Training for Telford  
 

 
Attached is the current flyer for E & V Training that is being offered by Karen Perry and Vicki 
Ridgewell, many of you know Karen & Vicki from their previous roles in the council, as Karen - 
Education Safeguarding Trainer  and  Vicki- Youth Engagement – Telford for West Mercia police.  
 
The training has now come under the control of the force trainers (Karen & Vicki) and has been 
revisited and streamlined for online delivery via Zoom or MS Teams. The training covers all the 
original requirements, but is now delivered within 1.5hrs generally, but is scheduled for 2hrs for 
Q & A’s should it be required. The training is a ‘Raising Awareness’ only, should a more in depth 
input  be required this can be looked into as an additional training requirement.  
 
The above email is a generic central email and is monitored continuously, but attached are also 
the trainer’s individual emails: 
 
Karen.perry@westmercia.pnn.police.uk   work mobile 07814285274 
 
Vicki.ridgewell@westmercia.pnn.police.uk   work mobile 07970544720 
 
 
As the police system has not moved to integrated training for MS Teams, we require the 
requesting school, to set up the training and then share the invite and allow us to present via that 
format. We look forward to our local schools booking onto the training.  
 
Kind Regards 
 
Vicki & Karen  
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